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Our house backs onto the same alley as the

i proposed Carriage House to which we are
i . referencing. Regretfully, the precedent set by the

' | so-called Carriage House also on our block (251
Douglas) is an eye-sore; a large boxy structure that
is actually a whopper double garage with a suite
above. We are now worried. Frankly, we were
originally open to the movement to add Carriage
! Houses - we envisioned the charming examples
? that we noticed coming up in Vancouver. The
monstrosity that towers over our adjacent

t neighbours is actually ridiculous. We are strongly

¢ Comments: © | opposed to yet another one on our block!
! * Seriously, think twice about what you are allowing
f . here. Burkeville's charm is quickly eroding with
present trends continuing. Not only are enormous
double decker garages (the so-cailed "Carriage
: Houses") coming up but thoughtless land eating
¢ monster homes are as well of late. We know that
i the day of the uniform bungalow is iong gone - but
I : we appeal to the city planners to make sensible
: : decisions about the go-forward designs that are
i approved in our unique and still-charming
: _ neighbourhood. Respectfully, Greg and Andrea
i i Laing
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